
 
 
 
 

REIMBURSEMENT CHANGE FOR 
J1050 DEPO PROVERA  

 
MVP Health Care will retroactively increase the reimbursement for 
Depo Provera under HCPCS code J1050 to $0.30 per unit effective 
January 1, 2013.  Adjustments will be completed automatically by 
MVP without the need for resubmission. 

 
 
 
 

MVP REQUESTS YOUR FEEDBACK: 
ICD-10 READINESS 

 
MVP Health Care is preparing for the transition to ICD-10 in 2014. We 
are interested in our participating health care providers’ progress 
toward ICD-10, also. Please complete our short online survey about 
your ICD-10 readiness. Simply go to 
www.mvphealthcare.com/provider and click the ICD-10 readiness 
survey link on the right side of the page. Your feedback will help us 
implement education and outreach to help our participating providers 
as we all get ready for the October 2014 adoption deadline set by 
CMS. We appreciate your time! 

 
 
Questions? Please contact the Customer Care Center for 
Provider Services.   Representatives are available weekdays from  
8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Eastern Time at 1-800-999-3920.   
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